
 

 

 

 

 

Perth’s premier garden and outdoor living expo has a new home 

The Perth Garden Show, formerly Perth Garden and Outdoor Living Festival, is being re-launched in 2025 
with a new name, new look, and new location. 

The Perth Garden Show is the major event is presented by the Nursery and Garden Industry WA (NGIWA). In 
2025, the event will be held on 2nd to 4th May at the new location of McCallum Park in Victoria Park. This 
move has been welcomed by members and participants who agree this is the ideal location for an event of 
this type. 

NGIWA chairperson Ross Hooper said he is excited about the re-launch of the event, saying he is looking 
forward to putting on a bigger and better event in 2025. 

“The Perth Garden Show is the Nursery and Garden Industry of WA’s flagship event for the year showcasing 
inspiring displays and products. For over 50 years the event has been promoting and supporting the 
gardening community and all the benefits to health and well-being there is with this connection to nature,” 
Ross said.  

“NGIWA is excited that the event is moving back to McCallum Park, and we feel this is a beautiful home for 
the event in an attractive natural setting with views across the Swan River to Perth City.” 

“At the event you will see people from all different trades coming together for a common cause. From 
inspiring speakers to experienced landscapers, and all the products to make gardeners successful in looking 
after this land we are on.” 

“2025 is going to be an exciting event as we look to grow this show bigger and better each year offering 
more to each person who attends,” Ross said. 

NGIWA has engaged Premiere Events to manage to the new Perth Garden Show. Premiere Events is 
recognised as one of the leading events companies in Western Australia and runs the highly successful Perth 
4WD and Adventure Show at McCallum Park every year. 

Premiere Events Managing Director Peter Woods said he is looking forward to working with the industry to 
present a successful Show in 2025. 

Peter said he has a personal interest in the nursery and garden industry, having started his own career 
working in a local government parks and gardens departments, and having owned a garden shop in the past, 
and members of his family previously owning and managing landscape businesses. 

Peter said the partnership of Premiere Events with the Nursery and Garden Industry WA was an ideal match, 
and that he was looking forward to introducing new and exciting elements to this popular event. 

Further information can be found at perthgardenshow.com.au 

 


